To: Blount County Commission

From: Deputy Chief Chris Cantrell
Date: 1/7/2021
Re: Jail Inspection Committee

It is the recommendation of the Blount County Sheriff’s Office that the
following members of the Jail Inspection Committee be reappointed by the
Blount County Commission:

Sharon Hannum
Keith Brock

James Ferguson

Thank/you,

e T ge
Chris Cantrell



